MEMORANDUM

TO: All medical students

FROM: Fred Sanfilippo, President

- 1. ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE The Davison Society is presently taking nominations from all medical students interested in serving on the Medical School Admissions Committee. Please submit a short statement indicating your reasons for interest in serving on this committee and return to Fred Sanfilippo, Box 2831. Within two weeks from the above date (April 18).
- 2. CURRICULUM COMMITTEE AND M.E.P.A.C. The Davison Society is also accepting nominations from any medical student interested in serving on the Curriculum Committee and the Medical Education Policy Advisory Committee. In your statement indicating reasons for interest, please note which Curriculum Committee you would like to serve on (year 1, 2, 3 or 4) and if you are interested in serving on MEPAC specifically. Send your statement to Fred Sanfilippo, Box 2831, by April 18.
- 3. YEARBOOK If you have not already done so, order your 1974 copy of the Assculation: Send \$2.30 (make checks payable to The Assculation) to Manny Rothstein, Box 2831, immediately.